
 

DEERFIELD PLANNING BOARD 
PO BOX 159 

DEERFIELD. NEW HAMPSHIRE 03037 

 

 
In accordance with State Statutes, you are hereby notified that the Deerfield Planning 
Board will hold a Public Hearing at 7pm on Wednesday, December 21, 2022 at the G.B 
White Building to vote on the Southern New Hampshire Planning Commission contract  
for 2023.   
 
You are invited to attend and offer your comments. If you are unable to be present, the 
Board will accept your comments in writing prior to the hearing and read them aloud at 
the hearing. 

DEERFIELD PLANNING BOARD 
 
Peter Schibbelhute 
Chairman 
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